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Here is what is happening this Summer at the Park!

A Look Inside !
CHILDREN’S STUFF!
Sports Camp! ! ! P. 2!
Preschool Day Camp! ! P. 2!
Elementary Day Camp! ! P. 2!!
YOUTH STUFF!
Whitewater Rafting! ! P. 3!
Late Night @ The Park! ! P. 3!
Park-It! ! ! ! P. 3!
Deep Sea Fishing Trip! ! P. 3!
H.O.M.E. Project! ! ! P. 4!
Youth Camp! ! ! P. 4!

REBECCA EDMONDS 
Family Ministry Intern with Children 

email - children@collegepark.ws
!
Hello! My name is Rebecca Edmonds. I am 

currently a religion major at Furman University in 
Greenville, South Carolina. I will be going back 
to Furman in the fall to begin my sophomore 
year. I have attended College Park Baptist 
Church my whole life, and I am delighted to say 
that I will be the new children’s intern for 2014. I 
am so excited to be working at College Park this 
summer!

	 I applied for this internship because I 
wanted to explore ministry to see if it is 
where God is calling me, and I could not 
be more thankful to have received this job 
for the summer. College Park has 
supported me through everything, and it is 
a blessing to continue to be supported and 
feel the love that I do through this new 
adventure that I will be undertaking this 
summer. I hope to teach the kids as much 
as I can about God and work with them on 
their understanding this summer; although 
I will be helping with teaching the kids, I 
know I will learn a lot myself.


	 The children’s department has a lot of 
fun planned for this summer from 
elementary and preschool day camp to 
sports camp. We began our journey this 
summer with children’s camp Memorial 
Day weekend and with how well that went, 
I can tell it will be a wonderful summer! I 
am so excited to work with each and every 
kid that comes to join us. I have already 
had the opportunity to get to know quite a 
few of the kids while at children’s camp. 
God has truly blessed me with the time to 
work at this church this summer. I cannot 
wait to see what the rest of the summer 
holds for us!
!

DAVID HODGE 
Family Ministry Intern with Youth 

email - youth@collegepark.ws
!
	 Hello College Park Baptist Church, I 
wanted to start off by saying thank you for 
the way you have treated me and my 
family. The way you have opened your 
arms, embraced us, made us feel 
welcomed, and at home. I also want to 
thank you for the opportunity to serve as 

the Youth Intern. As many of you know I 
am attending Gardner-Webb University 
working toward my Masters of Divinity with 
a concentration in Christian Education. My 
goal is to become a Youth or Children’s 
minister, so this chance to serve and learn 
that you are providing will help me reach 
my goal. I also have a Bachelors degree in 
Elementary Education and Sociology. I feel 
that I will be able to use all three degrees 
while serving the Lord. I am married to 
Grace and we have two wonderful girls 
Paisley who is 9 and Skylar who is 7. 

	 I love being here at College Park and 
being around such great and loving 
people.  I feel that the church has provided 
many ways for me to serve the people of 
the church. I coach the adult softball 
teams and also have coached the high 
school boys basketball team. Some of you 
may not know I also worked here as the 
Wednesday night cook for a couple of 
years. From the stand point of both an 
employee and a member of this church, 
the way this church treats you never 
changes. The church embraced and 
welcomed me as an employee and they 
have done the same for me as a church 
member. I hope I can give back all that this 
church has given me. I pray that I can 
serve God and be a positive role model for 
the children and the youth of the church. 


A WORD FROM OUR SUMMER INTERNS 
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ELEMENTARY 
DAY CAMP 

July 28-August 1

9:00 am-12:00 pm*


(*with optional afternoon activities until 
3 pm; lunch is included each 

afternoon plus either a fun event or 
service project)
!

$50 for morning sessions only 
($100 family max)  

OR  
$75 for both morning & 

afternoon sessions  
($150 family max) !

Open to kindergartners 

through 6th graders!
!

Registration deadline is July 20.   
Register online at www.atthepark.ws


then click “Children”


PRESCHOOL 
DAY CAMP 

Every Thursday

June 19, 26,


July 10, 17, 24, 31

9:00am-12:00pm


!!
Cost is $10 per day  

or $50 for the entire summer  
($100 family max) 

!
!

Open to infants through  
kindergartners!
!!

Registration deadline is June 11.   
Register online at www.atthepark.ws


then click “Children”


Kinder-
gartners may 
choose either 

camp!

SPORTS CAMP 
June 23-26*

9 am - 1 pm

Cost - $50

This multi-sport camp is for 
all children who have 

completed 1st through 6th 
grade!  !!

We will learn and play !
soccer, football, volleyball, 

basketball, and more!!!
Register  by June 23 online 

at www.atthepark.ws!!
*This year’s camp schedule 
is different from last year:!

  4 days, 4 hours,  
snack included.

DON’T 
MISS 

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS 
AT THE PARK! 

We have something for 
the entire family every 

week at 6:30 PM!


Through 
Jesus, God’s 
power is in 

you!

CREATION KIDS STUFF 
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YOUTH MINISTRY STUFF 

Park-It in Pfafftown 
Various Youth Homes 
June 20, 27; July 11, 25; 

August 1, 15 
5-10 PM !

A favorite part of our summer calendar is our “Park-
It” event.  Youth and parents get together several 
Friday nights during the summer for great food and 
just to hang out together.  Friends are invited to join!  
!
We are in need of host homes for the following 
dates: June 20, 27; July 11, 25; August 1, 15.  We 
ask host homes to provide the place for the event 
and help coordinate food.  If your home is available 
any of these nights, please contact Jeff for more 
information.

Whitewater Rafting 
French Broad River,  
June 16, 6 AM - 9 PM  
$80 (includes lunch) !

With the heat of the summer coming, we thought a 
perfect event would be a Whitewater Rafting trip.  This 
rafting has something for everybody, regardless if you 
have any experience.  We spend about 4 hours on the 
river including a stop for lunch.  The trip will also 
include swimming time and time at Jump Rock.  All 
friends invited!  We will need several chaperones as 
well!
!
SIGN UP DEADLINE is June 11!  All money must be 
turned in by this date to secure a spot.  There is a 
minimum number of people required so get your 
money in today!  

Late Night @ The Park 
Youth Room 

Wednesdays, 9-11 PM  
June 18, 25; July 2, 9, 23, 30 !

Late night is BACKKK!!  Last summer was such a big 
success that we decided to bring it back.  That’s right - 
Tron Ultimate Frisbee could be making a return 
appearance along with several other late night events! 
!
This year’s late night will center around a study called 
“I Am Second.”  We will see video interviews of 
different people as they have come to understand who 
is first in their lives.  See more at www.iamsecond.com
!
Due to the late ending time, rides home WILL be 
available for anyone who needs it.  Let Jeff or David 
know and they will arrange a ride home!

Graduate Sunday 
June 8, 9 AM & 11 AM 
All graduate information due 

to Jeff by June 4 !@YOUTHATTHEPARK 

Deep Sea Fishing 
Calabash, NC 

June 30-July 1 
$80 

We tried our first deep sea fishing trip last year!  This 
year we are going on a sunset fishing cruise.  Youth 
and parents are invited to this event.  We will stay in 
bunk bed style housing at the Yogi Bear Camping 
Resort in Tabor City and fish with a charter company 
out of Calabash!  Cost includes transportation, 
lodging and fishing. No meals are included.
!
SIGN UP DEADLINE is June 25!  All money must 
be turned in by this date to secure a spot.  There is a 
minimum number of people required so get your 
money in today!  

Check out the Two Major Summer Youth Events on the Back!   
Stay Tuned for even more Summer Fun! 
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STAY IN TOUCH WITH US! 
Address: 

College Park Baptist Church

1701 Polo Road

Winston-Salem, NC 27106

336-768-5870

www.atthepark.ws 

Email 
Jeff Allen - jeff@collegepark.ws

David Hodge - youth@collegepark.ws

Rebecca Edmonds children@collegepark.ws
!

Twitter 
@youthatthepark - Youth account

@creationkids - Children’s account

@collegeparkws - Church account


Text Message 
For text message updates sent to your 
mobile phone, send a text message to 
“40404” and type one of the following


• “Follow @creationkids” or 

• “Follow @youthatthepark” or

• “Follow @collegeparkws”
!

*Note that no Twitter account is needed 

!
Early Sign Up Period 

Ends June 11

Cost: $200 ($175 another youth 

 from same family)

Deposit due at sign-up: $50 
!

Normal Sign Up Period 
June 12 - July 2


Cost: $250 ($225 another youth 
from same family)


Deposit due at sign-up: $50 
!
All balances due July 9! 

YOUTH CAMP 

Who:	 	All youth
               
What:	 A church-wide mission project to build a home
              
When:	 	June 14, 21, July 4, 5, 12, 19
             
Where:	 	Local neighborhood in Winton-Salem
            
Why:	 	To share Christ’s love through construction
               
How much:	 No cost; lunch and transportation included
     
Sign up:	 Talk with Jeff or David to sign up.  As more info about           

each week’s schedule becomes available, we will 
contact everyone with those details.


H.O.M.E. PROJECT 
with Habitat for Humanity 

!
NO CONSTRUCTION 

EXPERIENCE 
NECESSARY FOR 

THIS PROJECT!  WE 
WILL TEACH YOU 
EVERYTHING YOU 
NEED TO KNOW! 

Have you heard the news - we 
are headed to Garden City, SC 
for this summer's youth camp! 
We are staying at Garden City 
Chapel.  It is a great place to stay 
for an entire week at the beach!  
We will enjoy all of our normal 

camp stuff - worship, small 
groups, group recreation, free 
time at the beach, late night, etc. 
We will be joining one other 
church for one HUGE youth 
camp.  It is going to be…


UNBELIEVABLE!

July 14-18 
Garden City Chapel 
Garden City Beach, SC

Weekly through  
the summer 
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